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Question 
 
“Could you please provide the allocation of the community safety fund (CSF) for the 
financial years 2013/2014 and 2014/2015, broken down by recipient?” 

 
Answer 
 
With regard to your request for details regarding the allocation of the community 
safety fund (CSF) for the financial years 2013/2014 and 2014/2015, broken down by 
recipient, the information you require can be found on our website at: 
 
http://www.northantspcc.org.uk/governance/what-we-spend/crime-and-
disoduction-grants 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 
of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed 
to: John Neilson, Acting Chief Executive, Office of the Northamptonshire Police and 
Crime Commissioner, West Wing, Force Headquarters, Wootton Hall, Northampton, 
NN4 0JQ  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
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